
ScottishPower Transmission Ltd (SPT), as part of the construction of the 
Denny North substation, is proposing to create a peat storage area on land 
to the south of Langlands Farm, near Denny. 

Our proposal involves the creation of a peat storage area to manage peat 
generated by the construction of the new Denny North substation. This will 
also allow the restoration of the existing bog and the ecological improvement 
of marshy grassland adjacent to the substation site. 

Considerable environmental planning has been undertaken to minimise the 
environmental impact of the proposals and as part of our consultation 
process we want to give you the opportunity to comment on the proposals 
prior to a planning application being submitted to Falkirk Council.

You can see these proposals by visiting our exhibition at Denny Baptist 
Church on 15th November 2012 between the hours of 3pm to 7pm

If you wish to make a representation on this proposal you can do so by 
contacting us at the following email and postal address no later than 
Friday 11th January 2013

Beauly-dennyprojectmanager@scottishpower.com

or by writing to

Beauly Denny Project Manager, Scottish Power EnergyNetworks, New 
Alderston House, Dove Wynd, Bellshill, ML4 3FF 


